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 December 16, 2016 
 
 
Richard P. Cobb, P.G. 
Deputy Division Manager 
Division of Public Water Supplies 
Illinois Environmental Protection Agency 
1021 North Grand Avenue East 
Springfield, IL 62794 
 
Dear Mr. Cobb: 

 
Subject: Transmittal of the Report “Thornton Composite Reservoir Groundwater 

Monitoring Report Second Quarter 2016” 
 
Please find attached the report entitled “Thornton Composite Reservoir Groundwater Monitoring 

Report Second Quarter 2016” transmitted electronically. The report is prepared for transmittal to the 
Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) in accordance with the Thornton Composite Reservoir 
Groundwater Monitoring Plan. Also attached is a PDF of the Thornton Composite Reservoir raw data 
from Grace Analytical Laboratory as required by the IEPA. 

 
If you have any questions or would like to have additional information, please contact  

Dr. Pauline Lindo at (708) 588-4109 or pauline.lindo@mwrd.org.  
 
 Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 Thomas C. Granato, Ph.D., BCES 
 Director 
 Monitoring and Research 
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Attachments 
cc: Mr. E. Podczerinski 
 Dr. H. Zhang 
 Dr. A. Cox 
 Dr. G. Tian 
 Dr. P. Lindo 
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